

Dear Directors for Catechetical Ministry,

Wishing you a safe and healthy Advent season!

In response to the latest <u>state mandate</u> regarding the use of masks for indoor public places, beginning tomorrow December 15 to (at least) January 15, the Diocese of Sar Diego out of concern for the personal health risk due to the Omnicron variant and the general concern for others, is asking that all parishioners comply with these requirements, regardless of vaccination status. The County Department of Public Health will reevaluate this state mandate and further inform if this requirement remains after January 15th.

We will further inform you of any new developments as these become available to us.

Sincerely in Christ, Marioly Galván